PEY YPE/ITHUKA

HoBa penaknuja umenoBana kpajem 2011. romuue, oBUM Opojem
JebuTyje y Hay4HOj U CTPYYHO] jaBHOCTH. 300T BEIUKOT Opoja MO3UTH-
BHO pEICH3UPaHUX PajioBa KOjH CY ,,deKaIN" Ha 00jaBIbUBALE, OITYIHITH
CMO Jia myOJIMKyjeMo, Ipe CBETa, TEKCTOBE U3 3a0CTABIITHHE CTAPOT ype-
JHHIITBA, TAKO JIa j€ Y KOHIUIHPaKky OBOT Opoja ydecTBOBaa U cTapa U
HOBa penaknyja. [loMmumameM Opoja mpey3eTux pajoBa, He IPUTOBAPaMo
IpeTX0qHOj penakiyju, Beh ckpehemo maxmy Ja je mpeTXoaHa, Kao |
oBa penakiuja Beh y mpBUM MeceliMa, IpUMIIa BeIHKH Opoj MHTEepe-
CaHTHHX M KBAJIUTETHUX IPUJIOTA.

Yacomuc he 1 y HapeqHOM nepruoty 00jaBJbUBaTH, OCUM TEMATCKHX,
U mpwiore y ycrajbeHuM pyopukama ([lanopama, IlpeBon, Ilpukasu ...).
MonuMo ayTope Jla ce IpUApKaBajy HOBOT YITyTCTBa 3a IHCAE PaJIoBa
W OyJy CTPILUBMBH, jep he MO3UTHBHO peleH3UpaHU PaJOBU BaH Temara
MOpaTH, Kao U JI0 caja, 1a 4eKajy Ha MyOIMKOBame 300T BEIMKOT UHTE-
pecoBama 3a 00jaBJbUBaE Y HAIIEM YaCOTIHCY.

3axBaspyjemo ce npod. ap Jparossydy b. Hophesuhy, riaBHoM u
OIIrOBOpPHOM ypemuuky u np Jparany Tomoposuhy, cexperapy mperxo-
JHE pelaKiuje, KOju Cy HeCCOMYHUM 3ajarameM, U MPaBUM OJa0HpOM
TeMa, pajioBa M peleH3eHara, MOMPHUHETH /14 YacOIUC CTEKHE NaHaIlbU
yIJIea ¥ J1a ce CBPCTa y TPYIy Haj3HAYAjHUjUX Yacomuca y 3eMJpH. McTo-
BPEMEHO, yPEeIHUKA U WIAHOBE OBE PEAaKIUje CTABIWIN Cy IPEJ OATrOBO-
paH 3amartax, fa oJip>Ke JOCTUTHYTH HUBO U Oy KOPaK JaJbe.

VYV ume pez[aKuI/Ije JacoIluca

Becna Munrojesuh



EDITOR'S LETTER

By this issue of the TEME Journal, the new Editorial board,
elected at the end of 2011, makes its debut in the academic and profes-
sional public. Since there were many positively reviewed contributions
‘waiting” for publication, we decided that this issue should contain pri-
marily such papers, approved by the previous Editorial board. Therefore,
we could say that this issue is the result of the joint efforts of the old and
the new Editorial boards. By mentioning the number of ‘inherited’ papers
we do not mean to criticize the previous Board, but to point out that the
Journal regularly receives a really great number of interesting, high-qual-
ity contributions.

The journal will continue to publish thematic issues, as well as
contributions in the well-established sections (Panorama, Translation,
Reviews...). We invite the authors to submit contributions complying with
the new Instructions for authors, and to be patient, because the contribu-
tions that belong within the scope of the thematic issues will be given pri-
ority over other positively reviewed papers, and also because there is a
great number of authors interested in submitting papers for publication in
our Journal.

We would like to thank Professor Dragoljub B. Pordevié, the pre-
vious Editor-in-Chief, as well as Dragan Todorovi¢, the previous Edito-
rial board secretary, for the great efforts invested in the Journal. The care-
ful selection of thematic areas, appropriate peer-review procedures, and
the quality of papers accepted for publication have brought the TEME
Journal its high academic reputation and a high position among the most
prestigious journals in the country. At the same time, this poses a great
challenge for the present Editorial board — to maintain the achieved stan-
dards and, hopefully, make a step beyond.

On behalf of the Editorial Board

Vesna Miltojevic¢



